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The Faculty Welfare Committee was charged by the senate a number of years ago to develop a 

procedure and policy so that faculty would evaluate administrators. This charge lost precedence 

over the years to other more pressing issues, but now we are in a position to formally suggest 

that: 

  

The Faculty Senate ask the Administration to implement annual faculty evaluations of all chairs, 

academic deans, the provost, and the president using the attached form. Each faculty member 

would evaluate his/her chair or supervisor, in the case of library faculty; dean; provost; and 

president each year. The survey would be administered anonymously via Gullnet or MyClasses 

and the cumulative results made available to the person being evaluated and, with the exception 

of the president, to his/her supervisor. 

 
 

 


